Mass Media Bureau

Federal Communications Division
2nd Floor

445 12" Street SW

Washington, DC 20554

To the Mass Media Bureau, Federal Communications Commission:

On June &, 2000, the FCC received an application for a Low Power FM license I filed on
behalf of Independent Minority Broadcast Productions (IMBP) in Anchorage, AK. The
file number assigned was BNPL-20000605AEK.

Since that date, IMBP has ceased operations. IMBP is unable to fund, build or operate the
Low Power FM station as proposed.

In view of the fact that should IMBP be granted a permit to construct the requested
facility, IMBP is unable to construct the station, IMBP hereby respectfully requests that
the Commission withdraw the aforementioned application.

Yours truly,

Russell Millerl, Chief Volunteer
IMBP
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